TOWN OF NORTH READING

HEARING NOTICE

A Public Hearing will be held in
Room 14, Town Hall Murphy Center,
235 North Street, North Reading, MA,
on Monday, July 30, 2018, at 7:00
P.M. to continue the hearing on the
petition of Shannon Caruso-Deslisle,
36 Erwin Road, North Reading, MA,
map 74, parcel 97, for a variance for
a sewage disposal system, per the
setback requirements per the North
Reading Board of Health.
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